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accompanied by a certificate issued or 
endorsed by a salaried veterinarian of the 
Canadian Government showing them to be from 
herds in such areas and that the animals 
offered for entry have been tuberculin tested 
with negative results within 30 days preceding 
their offer for entry. However, cattle from 
herds in such areas - other than range herds - 
in which one or more reactors to the 
tuberculin test have been disclosed shall not 
be imported until the said herds have reached 
full tuberculosis-free status under Canadian 
regulations. 

3. Cattle from herds in restricted areas in 
Canada - other than range cattle and cattle 
from accredited herds - shall be accompanied 
by a certificate issued or endorsed by a 
salaried veterinarian of the Canadian 
Government showing (i) that they have been 
tuberculin tested with negative results within 
30 days preceding their offer for entry, (ii) 
that all cattle in the herd or herds from 
which the animals proceed have been tuberculin 
tested with negative results not more than 12 
months nor less than 90 days before the date 
of the offer for entry, and (iii) that the 
animals presented for entry, excepting only 
the natural increase in the herd, were 
included in the herd or herds of origin at the 
time of said herd tests. However, cattle from 
herds in such areas - other than range herds - 
in which one or more reactors to the 
tuberculin test have been disclosed shall not 
be imported until the said herds have reached 
full tuberculosis-free status under Canadian 
regulations. 

4. Range cattlell shall be accompanied by a 
certificate issued or endorsed by a salaried 
veterinarian of the Canadian Government 
showing them to be range cattle and that they 
have been tuberculin tested with negative 
results within 30 days preceding their offer 
for entry. 

5. No cattle other than range cattle or those 
from accredited herds shall be imported from 

11  Cattle of the beef breeds raised under range 
conditions in the western provinces of Canada. 


